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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School  
Tollgate 
Bretton 

Peterborough 
PE3 9XD 

Tel: (01733) 262449 
e-mail schooloffice@sacredheart.peterborough.sch.uk                             

 
 Headteacher: Mr Claxton 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 18th January, we are planning to hold a cake sale to raise money for 
Macmillan Cancer Support. We are asking for donations of cakes to sell on this day.  
If you are able to contribute to this cause, please bring in a cake or cupcakes on the 
morning of the 17th or 18th.  
 
Please note that some children have food allergies, so we ask that the cakes are 
clearly labelled and must be nut free.         
 
The price of each slice of cake/cupcake will be 20p.  
The cake sale will take place at breaktime. Any spare cakes will be sold the 
following day. 
 
All money raised will go to Macmillan Cancer Support. 
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The CAFOD Club 
(Year 6 Isaac, Julia and Allen) 
                                                                                                 

 
 
 
 


